
Case of confirmed Human Swine Flu (Influenza A, H1N1 virus) 
 
To all Staff & Students, 
 
An in-service teacher who had been enrolled in the Thematic Course on 
Education of Students was confirmed to have contracted the Influenza A, 
H1N1 virus.  The course was mainly conducted in the Town Centre Campus 
Room TC212 which was subsequently cleaned with disinfectant.  The last 
day she attended lecture was on 2 July 2009. 
 
Staff and students who experience any flu symptoms are requested to wear 
masks while inside the Institute campus areas, and to seek medical treatment / 
advice where necessary.  Those with additional signs of fever should stay 
home instead. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Crisis Management Team 
9 July 2009 


